
 

 

                   Newsletter  
 

 

Issue: 14 April 2025 
 

 

Welcome 
Welcome to the 

monthly newsletter 
for Alvony House 
Residential Care. 

This newsletter is 
for the benefit of 
our Residents, 

families, and staff. 
We hope you 

enjoy reading this. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Duckling Hatching 

This is a reminder that we are taking part 

in hatching ducklings again this year. The 

eggs arrive Monday 7th April in the 

incubator ready for our 10-day 

experience. 

 

R.I.P Pete 

Sadly, Pete passed 

away last month 

after suffering from 

a short illness. Our 

deepest sympathies  

are with his wife Lil and their family at this 

deeply sad time. 

 

 

 

Days to note! 
1st April Fools 

18th Good Friday 

20th Easter Sunday 

21st Easter Monday 

23rd St. George’s 

Day 
 

  

 

 

Birthdays! 
 

24th Lil 

 



 ALVONY HOUSE NOTES 
 

 

Little Clowns Nursery visiting 11th at 10:15am 
Hairdresser visiting every Tuesday  
Church visiting for monthly service Thursday 10th at 2pm 
Chiropodist visiting 14th & 15th  
 

Activities to note this month: 

5th Afternoon Cheese & Wine 

6th Morning Exercises 

6th Afternoon Arts & Crafts 

8th Morning Chair Yoga 

8th Afternoon Sea Life Discussion 

9th Afternoon Quiz 

11th Sensory Afternoon 

14th SPA DAY 

16th Afternoon Easter Quiz 

17th Afternoon Indoor Gardening 

19th Afternoon Sing-along  

20th Morning Exercises 

20th Afternoon Arts & Crafts 

21st Afternoon Easter Tea Party 

22nd Afternoon Easter Reminiscence  

23rd Morning St. George’s Day Talk 

23rd Afternoon Bingo 

24th Cake Baking & Decorating 

28th Armchair Travel to Switzerland 

30th Afternoon Quiz 

 
Audiobook Club  
Dates: 5th, 9th, 16th, 21st, 30th  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Library 

Service 

 

Those 

residents who 

are interested 

in having library 

books brought 

to them 

personally by 

our library 

volunteer 

please let us 

know. 
 

 


